
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
We are pleased to announce that the ‘Learning Through Drama’ theatre 
company will be holding a October half term holiday workshop on Thursday 26 
& Friday 27 October 2006 at The Fleet Arts Centre, Belper. The workshops 
will take place from 9.30pm to 3.00pm each day.  The cost is £35 per pupil, 
which includes a Free Ticket to see ‘The Gruffalo’ on Sunday 19 November at 
the Derby Assembly Rooms at 4.30pm.  The closing date for payments is 
Wednesday 4 October 2006 
 
The ‘Learning through Drama’ theatre company firmly believes in creating 
inspiring, fun and memorable learning experiences for children.  We use readily 
adaptable drama through which the children’s own ideas can grow and flourish.  
It does not matter if you have not done any drama before, everyone is welcome 
and we’ll help you get over any shyness you might have.  
 
Please be advised that these popular workshops are nearly always full and we 
can only accept the first twenty-five applicants received.  To apply for a place 
please enclose the completed form and the relevant cash or cheque made 
payable to ‘Learning Through Drama’ in a sealed envelope.  This can either be 
handed to Miss Robinson directly or posted to the address below.  You will be 
informed if your application has been successful. 
 
We hope this workshop is of interest to you and look forward to your continued 
support, 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Helen Robinson (Director, Learning Through Drama) 
 

 
OCTOBER HALF TERM DRAMA WORKSHOP 

 

WORKSHOP & 
‘GRUFFALO’ TICKET £35 

   WORKSHOP 
ONLY     £35 

 ‘GRUFFALO’ TICKET 
ONLY         £5 

 

 
NAME _______________________________ DOB _______________________ 
 
ADDRESS ______________________________TEL______________________ 
 
MEDICAL CONDITIONS________________ E MAIL ______________________ 
 
SIGNED _________________________________ DATE__________________ 

MY CHILD WILL WALK/BE COLLECTED BY 
____________________________________  (Delete as appropriate) 


